
March 13, 1981 LB 133

SPEAKER MARVEL: We now move to motions under item #5.
CLERK: Mr. President, Senator Warner moves to place
LB 133, Senator Warner and Clark, excuse me, move to 
place LB 133 on General File notwithstanding the action 
of the Banking, Commerce and Insurance Committee. The 
motion is found on page 870 of the Legislative Journal.
SPEAKER MARVEL: The Chair recognizes Senator Warner.
SENATOR WARNER: Mr. President, members of the Legislature,
LB 133, as I am sure most of you know, was the bill intro
duced at the request of the Nebraska Bankers Association 
as a result of a study, task force type of review that 
they had last year. This bill came out, not as a unanimous 
conclusion of that group but as a recommendation for con
sideration by the Legislature. As the bill was introduced 
it has provisions that would allow up to five detached 
facilities within the city limits of a community and that 
full facilities would be available at each of those de
tached facilities. There is an amendment filed by Senator 
Clark and myself that would reduce that five to three which 
as I recall is the current number of detached facilities 
but would permit full services at each of those locations.
At the time that I introduced the bill and I stated at the 
hearing that I felt as a matter of customer convenience, 
certainly in larger communities, that it was appropriate 
that those facilities were in a position, were able to 
offer full service at each location but I wasn't particu
larly set on what number of those facilities ought to be 
provided. It seems to me that three which is what we 
currently have is okay and I would support the amendment 
that is offered and printed in the Journal by Senator 
Clark and myself in this regard. The issue is very simple 
and that is whether or not this issue should be considered 
separately or in combination with some other change in 
bank structure. It seems to me that there are two separate issues. 
Multibank holding company is one issue. Full services at 
detached facilities is a separate issue. They should not, 
need not be included in a single bill and I feel it would 
be appropriate to have LB 133 then before the Legislature 
so that that single issue can be addressed rather than in 
some combination of another bill. So with that remarks,
Mr. President, I move that the bill be advanced to General 
File, placed on General File notwithstanding the action of 
the committee.
SPEAKER MARVEL: Senator Dworak.
SENATOR DWORAK: Mr. President and colleagues, I support
Senator Warner's motion to raise the bill. I personally


